
Dear parents and carers,  

The Summer disco is on Friday 7th July. 

Reception & KS1 - 4:15pm - 5:15pm 

KS2 - 5:30pm - 6:30pm 

Tickets are available to purchase in advance on the SchoolMoney Shop.  Tickets cost 

£2.00 per child. 

If you are available to volunteer to help at either disco, please let the office know. 

Thank you. 

School Office 
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